
MEMORANDUM 

Date: July 2, 2009 
To: Planning Commissioners 

From: Alice Daly, Project Planner 

Re: Special Meeting of the Planning Commission on 7/17/09 re: Appeal of # 08-0373 

The applicant has made some revisions to the proposed project being reviewed by your 
Commission under appeal. The revised plans were routed to you as full-size plan sets, and will 
also be posted online so that the revisions may be accessed by the public. 

The proposed revisions, in summary, are: 

The street-front elevation of the proposed main residence, previously shown on the 20-foot 
front setback line, has been moved approximately 4 % feet further back from the street. 

The accessory dwelling unit that was previously proposed as a second story above the 
detached garage is now proposed as a first-floor addition to the rear portion of the main 
dwelling. The detached garage near the rear of the parcel is now proposed as a I-story 
structure. 

Staff will be available at the July 17th Special Meeting to answer any questions 
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